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Autumn Term Newsletter No.06 Friday 18th November 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome to the second newsletter of this half of term, which is 
certainly progressing at pace with nativity rehearsals now in full 
swing across both schools, so your children may well come home 
singing and humming some tunes which become “earworms” over 
the course of the next few weeks! It will all be worth it on the 
night (or afternoon).  
 
I am delighted to be able to confirm the dates for the nativity 
performances next month. On Thursday 8th December, 
Burlescombe will have a matinee performance, starting at 2pm 
and an evening performance later the same day at 6pm. These 
performances will take place in the school hall. On Monday 12th 
December, Webber’s will hold their first evening performance at 
6pm at All Saints Church. There will be a matinee performance the 
following day – Tuesday 13th December – at 2pm and a final 
evening performance at 6pm.  I would like to thank both schools’ 
PTFAs for providing refreshments at these events. 
 
For the performances at Burlescombe, there will be 2 tickets per 
family, per performance available to purchase for £1 each from 
the school office (all proceeds will to go to our charity partner 
Edukid). These will be available from Monday 21st November at 
8.45am; any unallocated tickets will be available on a first come, 
first served basis on Monday 28th November from 8.45am. I will 
write to you towards the end of next week regarding the ticketing 
arrangements for the Webber’s performances. 
 
Since the last newsletter has been sent out, both Mrs. Hunter and 
Miss. Ody have held a parent workshop for maths at each school. 
It is lovely for me to be able to confirm that both events were well 
attended and have again received positive feedback. Thank you to 
Mrs. Hunter and Miss. Ody for hosting these events, 
 
The Year 3 and Year 4 Wildside Residential meetings have been 
held at both schools recently too – thank you to the parents who 
attended. If you were unable to make the meetings, please 
contact the admin team at either school who will be able to email 
you a copy of the kit list and PowerPoint that was used. 
 
Both schools held Remembrance services last Friday where 
children respectfully marked this important occasion. Classes 
made poppy wreaths and crosses, which were taken up to the 
churches and two-minutes’ silence was observed. Thank you to 
Mrs. Hunter for leading the Webber’s service and to Mrs. Gardner 
for playing The Last Post on the trumpet.  
 
Two teams of basketballers from Webber’s took part in the second 
round of the inter-school basketball competition at Uffculme on 
Tuesday. Basketball is a high-paced, action-packed game and both 
 

teams gave it their all – especially in the Webber’s Mystics vs 
Webber’s Comets match! It is lovely to see children’s 
confidence growing with friendliness (after the matches) 
shown to opposition teams and courage being displayed on 
court when some of the games were more physical than 
others. I would like to thank all the children who volunteered 
their time to take part and represent their school. 
 
Last week, Year 5 and 6 girls travelled to Uffculme for a girls’ 
Futsal event, which was thoroughly enjoyed and even led to 

some new members at football club. 😊 The Year 2 multi-skills 
event is next week, so please do not forget to give your 
consent via the School Comms app. Unfortunately, we were 
unable to source a coach for this trip, so thank you to parents 
who are able to help with transport. 
 
Next Monday and Tuesday see our Open Mornings at 
Webber’s and Burlescombe schools. From 10am-12pm on 
Monday 21st you are welcome to come to Webber’s to see the 
high-quality learning that takes place daily in action and on 
Tuesday 22nd, you are welcome to do the same at 
Burlescombe. In today’s evolving educational environment, 
numbers of children have never been so important, so please 
do all you can to spread the word and promote our 2 schools. 
 
Thursday 8th December is Christmas Jumper day and on the 
25th of November after school, the Burlescombe PTFA are 
holding a Christmas jumper sale after school, so do pop along 
to pick up a bargain in time for the big day. There is also a non-
uniform day at Burlescombe on 25th of November; please 
could you send in tombola or Christmas Cracker prizes with 
your child. KS1 children – toiletries; KS2 children – 
cakes/biscuits (please ensure that items brought in are in 
date). Burlescombe PTFA also have their hugely popular 
Christmas Bingo tonight…eyes down at 7pm. 
 
Webber’s PTFA are hosting a Mince Pie and Spiced Apple Juice 
afternoon on Friday 9th December from 3pm in the school hall; 
the Christmas Draw will also take place then. 
 
The closing date for the Christmas card competition from our 
local MP, Richard Foord, has now been extended to 30th of 
November, so do complete one if you want to be in with a 
chance of designing the card that he will use as his official 
Christmas card this year. 
 

Kind regards,  
 
 
Mr. Roffey 
Head Teacher 

mailto:webbers.sch@alumnismat.org
http://www.webbers.devon.sch.uk/
http://www.burlescombe.devon.sch.uk/
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Brigade Uniform Black Friday Sale 
Friday 25th Nov – Midnight Sunday 27th November 
Order online for a 10% discount - Promotion Code: BFNOV2022 
Easyfundraising  
Until the end of November any new supporters that sign up to 
easyfundraising will earn their school PTFA £10 bonus donations. 
Once you raise your first £10, Easyfundraising will double it. 
Premier Sports Holiday Clubs 
Please see community section for holiday clubs run by Premier 
Sport. There will be a hot lunch provided each day and the days 
are FREE for FSM parents. Childcare Vouchers are also accepted. If 
you have any questions please contact Andy Overhill – his number 
is on the flyer. 

Communications sent out this fortnight  
 
Year 5/6 High 5s Netball and Mini Basketball – selected squad 
Year 5/6 London Residential Queries Letter – Webber’s  
Year 5/6 London Residential Update – both schools 
Year 3 and 4 Wildside Residential presentation and Kit list – 
both schools 
Year 2 Multi-Skills Event @ Uffculme School – both schools 
 

This week’s TEAM POINT winners are 
WEBBER’S:         BEECH   

BURLESCOMBE:  KINGFISHERS 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

WEBBER’S  BURLESCOMBE 

Class 1 Bailey 
Acorns Isaac D 

Year 2 James H 

Class 2 Oscar Squirrels Harry D 

Class 3 Elsie-Rae Oaks Jenna 

  

  

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 18th Nov Burlescombe PTFA Chocolate Bingo – Burlescombe Village Hall 7pm 

Monday 21st Nov Webber’s Open Day 10am – 12pm  

Tuesday 22nd Nov Burlescombe  Open Day 10am – 12pm 

Uffculme School Yr2 Multi-Skills Event – 1.30 – 3.00pm 

Friday 25th Nov Burlescombe 
School 

Non-uniform day for tombola and Christmas Cracker prizes 

Friday 25th Nov Burlescombe 
School 

PTFA Christmas Jumper sale – after school. 

Tuesday 29th Nov Uffculme School Yr3/4/5/6 Cage Football – 2.30pm – 4.30pm (selected squad only) 

Weds 30th Nov Both Schools Tempest Photography (Individual and Family groups) 

Friday 2nd Dec Burlescombe 
Village Hall 

Burlescombe PTFA Christmas Cracker – 6-8pm 

Thursday 8th Dec Both Schools Christmas Jumper Day 

Burlescombe 
School Hall 

Burlescombe Christmas Performance 2pm and 6pm 

Friday 9th Dec Webber’s Christmas Raffle / Mince Pies from 3pm 

Monday 12th Dec All Saints Church Webber’s Christmas Performance – 6pm 

Tuesday 13th Dec Burlescombe Christmas Lunch 

All Saints Church Webber’s Christmas Performance – 2pm and 6pm 

Weds 14th Dec Both schools Christmas Parties  

Thursday 15th Dec Webber’s Christmas Lunch 

Friday 16th Dec  All Saints Church Webber’s  End of term service -  9.30am  

St. Mary’s Church Burlescombe End of term service – 2.45pm 
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CHILDREN’S CORNER 
 

KS2 HOMEWORK ANNOUNCEMENT 
This week, for KS2 children across both schools, the homework set is to thoroughly read through the script 
for the upcoming nativity performances. Even if you only have a line or two, it is important that you have 
an understanding of the play as a whole and reading the script will help with that. 
 

Webber’s & Burlescombe 
 

Rehearsals are well and truly underway, for our Christmas productions. We are looking forward to getting 
fitted for our costumes and seeing how the Nativity will all come together over the next few weeks. Please 

make sure you come along if you are able! 😊 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Remembrance Day Service 

It was so lovely to return to the church for our Remembrance services this year. We certainly have some 
‘Inspiring speakers’ at our schools. Thank you to all the parents that volunteered to help us walk to the 
church and back. 
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CHILDREN IN NEED 
 
Thank you to all those who donated to Children in Need today. Burlescombe School raised 

£47 and Webber’s raised £73.50! 😊 
 
 

 

Throughout November, our school team has been moving and growing moustaches to raise money and 
awareness for men’s health and mental health. Can you help us to raise even more for this brilliant cause? 
If you can, please donate in our team page by following this link: 
https://movember.com/t/Alumnis-MAT?mc=5  
Or by scanning the QR code. Thank you all for your support. Happy Movember!  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 

Community Section 

https://movember.com/t/Alumnis-MAT?mc=5
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Christmas Card Competition – Richard Foord MP 
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Campaign to create the Holcombe Rogus Hub 

 
A campaign has been launched with the aim of buying the Prince of Wales pub and 
turning it into a community business with a café and shop – the Holcombe Rogus Hub.  
A community share offer has been opened, where anyone can invest in the future of the 
hub and become a member with a say in how it’s run. 
The team are also running events, gathering donations and pursuing grants. 
For all the information head to www.HolcombeRogusHub.co.uk. 
 
If you have any questions, comments or ideas, please send them to 
info@HolcombeRogusHub.co.uk. 
 

Coming up 
Big Village Christmas Lights Turn-On and Pop-Inn  
Friday 2 December, Holcombe Rogus Village Hall. Cash bar, BYO 
soft drinks for a small donation, pre-order lasagne (£5) and tiramisu 
(£3) – first come first served. Details on website. 
 
A unique Christmas card 
Local artist Tim Hayward has designed an amazing Christmas card 
in support of the campaign. A bargain £6 for 10 cards, order via text 
to 07971265734, collection from the Pop-Inn on Friday 2 December 
or by arrangement. 
 

 

 
 
 

http://www.holcomberogushub.co.uk/
mailto:info@HolcombeRogusHub.co.uk
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